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To Whom It May Concern,

Working as a current school counselor, I strongly oppose the SB 2340. School counselors are

highly educated to implement a comprehensive school counseling program. As school

counselors, we followASCA guidelines, and the ethical code provided by ASCA. Other mental

health professionals are not held to the same expectations that ASCA provides, which is highly

concerning. Following ASCA guidelines is extremely important to ensure ALL students are

provided with the academic, social, and career instruction and interventions within all 3 tiers of

the multi-tiered systems of support.

Sincerely,

!le/4z
Sarah Voss


